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Biloxi Marsh Lands Corporation Announces Unaudited Results for the First 
Quarter of 2022  

 
 

Metairie, La.—June 10, 2022 (BUSINESS WIRE)--Biloxi Marsh Lands Corporation has posted its 
unaudited results for the first quarter of 2022 on the Company’s website 
www.biloximarshlandscorp.com/quarterly-financials/ . 
 
 
The Company recommends that investors and all interested parties visit its website 
www.biloximarshlandscorp.com to view historical press releases, historical financial statements, and other 
relevant information.  All inquiries should be made through the Contact Mailbox on the Company’s 
website: http://www.biloximarshlandscorp.com/contact/. 
 

Contact: 
  Biloxi Marsh Lands Corporation 
  Eric Zollinger: 504-837-4337 
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